
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

To:  Princeton City Council 

Date:  09-07-2021 

From:  Chief Todd Frederick 

Regarding:  Purchase of Tires for the Drug Task Force (DTF) Vehicle 

 

The Princeton Police Department requests City Council authorization to purchase four (4) used 

tires that are in good condition for the departments DTF vehicle.  We normally would purchase 

new tires under the state bid but we plan to replace this vehicle in February of 2022.  With 

replacement imminent, staff is trying to minimize maintenance costs with this vehicle.  The cost 

of the tires (4) from a Facebook Marketplace ad is $100.00 ($25.00 per tire) with an additional 

cost for mounting and balancing them.  We were able to find similar tires (4) at another 

company located near Ramsey that gave us a price of $300.00 total not including mounting and 

balancing. 

 

 

Chief Todd Frederick 

Princeton Police Department 


